From: Joe McAuliffe

Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 8:07 AM
To: Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL MESSAGE] May 22, 2023 - Special Assessments Pursuant to Systemic Risk

Determination - Notice of Proposed Rulemaking; Comment Request (RIN 3064-AF93)
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is safe.

Mr. James P. Sheesley

Assistant Executive Secretary
Attention: Comments—RIN 3064-AF93
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation
550 17th Street NW

Washington, DC 20429

Dear Mr. Sheesley:

Exempt Community Banks from the special assessment.

Joe McAuliffe





